
   

 

7 December 2018 

   
We’ve had a very creative week this week, making our Christmas fair items, 
practicing for our Christmas performance and celebrating the success of our cello 
lessons with our concert. It was wonderful to see so many of you and hope that you 
enjoyed it.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Next week, in between watching the other Christmas performances and practicing 
for our own, we will be writing balanced arguments in English and learning about 
factors and prime numbers in Maths. 
 
Reminders: 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• Practise times tables 

• Mathletics homework  

• Learn spellings – we will be completing a test of the first 50 words from the 

Y5/6 spelling list next week! 

Dates: 

• Christmas Fair – Friday 7th December 

• Christmas Carol Service (Wickwar Church) – Monday 17th December 2pm and 

Wednesday 19th December 6pm. 
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